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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

 
Department of Transport 

 

The Department of Transport would like to inform holders of vehicle passes to enter 
pedestrianised areas that these passes expire on the 31st March 2011. 
 
Applications for the renewal of these passes are now being accepted at the Permits 
Counter of the Department of Transport Monday to Friday between the hours of 
0930hrs to 1230hrs. 
 

 

 


